June 18, 2018

Daistrict Attorney Timothy J. Cruz
141 Aunt Lizzies Lane
Marshfield, MA 02050

Dear District Attorney Cruz,

it is with great pleasure and confidence that I submit to this letter to you to inform you the
Carver Police Union endorses and supports your re-election as the Plymouth County District
Attorney. Your commitment and dedication to the cities and towns across Plymouth County
have been exemplary and your efforts of successful prosecution have been demonstrated over the
past several years.

On behalf of the entire Carver Police Union, we look forward to a successful future working
together.

Sincerely,

William Kelly
Carver Police Union
Vice President



